LAKE MARY HIGH SCHOOL PARKING 2022-2023

Attention Juniors and Seniors

Parking spaces will be sold Online Only at My SchoolBucks.com for rising Juniors and Seniors
only, who hold a valid driver’s license and who are free of school debt, until spaces are sold
out.

Senior sales begin July 18, 2022, until July 22, 2022

Senior/Junior sales begin July 25, 2022, until July 29, 2022

Guidelines are as follows:

1. Purchase your space online (during timeline).
Download and print application. Lake Mary High School Website
Have application notarized.
Make copies of all documents listed on application.
Bring all copies, with application, on the following date to pick up your decal:
a. Seniors/Juniors: August 2 between the hours of 9:00 a.m.-12:00 p.m. in the
auditorium lobby.
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If all required documents are not presented and debt is not cleared, you will not be approved
for the decal.

After September 2, 2022, if required documents have not been submitted, those spaces will be
refunded and made available for others to purchase. All parking spaces are $80.00.

Remember All Debts Must be Cleared in order to purchase a parking permit.

Please contact Stephen Longarzo with any questions at stephen longarzo@scps.k12.fl.us
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